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INDIGENOUS PEOPLES AND THE ARCTIC
COUNCIL : PAST AND FUTURE PAR
ALONA YEFIMENKO

Indigenous peoples of the Arctic often refer to the establishment of the AEPS and
later the Arctic Council and the recognition of Indigenous Peoples as Permanent
Participants to the Arctic Council, and with that the establishment of the Arctic
Council Indigenous Peoples' The Arctic will face vast challenges in the years to
come, requiring all levels of governance to constantly adjust their modes of

operation.
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vendredi 20 décembre 2013 de 12h a 13h30
Amphi Gérard Mégie

Observatoire de Versailles Saint-Quentin-
en-Yvelines

11 boulevard d'Alembert

78280 Guyancourt

The Arctic Council concluded its first round of chairmanships with the conclusion of the
Swedish Chairmanship this spring, 16 or so years after its inauguration in Ottawa in
1996. And the chair returned to its initiator, Canada, in May this year. It will then pass to
the United States in 2015.

In the last few years, the role (current and future) of observers has attracted more interest
and reflection driven in large part by anxieties over the economic development of the
Arctic Ocean.

The claim that the European Union is “inextricably linked to the Arctic region” is the most
important one — as the Arctic is quite literally enrolled into claims that the EU is an
organization that cannot be excluded from Arctic matters.

In light of the growing complexity of the challenges faced by the Arctic region, research
organizations have been formed in order to conduct multidisciplinary research and
dispense knowledge and expertise on Arctic issues.

Their audiences and participants include policy makers, Arctic residents, students, and
social and natural scientists. These networks actively promote co-operative research
efforts, education and communications.

<br>

INFORMATIONS COMPLEMENTAIRES

A partir de 12h, nous offrons, dans le hall d'accueil, un menu sandwich a tout personne
préalablement inscrite.

N'oubliez pas de réserver votre menu a rsvendredisovsg@uvsq.fr impérativement avant
le mardi 17 décembre a 18h, et de nous signaler tout désistement.
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Au-dela de cette date, les réservations de sandwichs ne pourront plus étre prises en
compte; en revanche, vous demeurez les bienvenus pour assister a la conférence et
pouvez confirmer votre présence a la méme adresse.
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